T Masses this week at St. Michael’s -september 24-0ct 1, 2023

“The last will be first, and the first will be last.” vavomzorse

Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time veara

Saturday, September 23 5:00 pm t Adelle Johnson -Garry & Anne Quinian
Sunday, September 24 9:00 am Missa Pro Popula  11:00 am t Guiseppe Cutro -Lena & Family

Mass Intention Requested
Monday, Sept. 25 12:05 pm 1 Joan Morris -Jim & Nancy White
7:00 pm Novena to St. Michael the Archangel

Tuesday, Sept. 26  St. Jean de Brebeuf & St. Isaac Jogues

12:05 pm Special Intentions of Jim Anderson -Astrid
7:00 pm Novena to St. Michael the Archangel
Wed, Sept. 27 St. Vincent de Paul
12:05 pm Special Intentions of Fr. Emmanuel & Fr. MacAnthony -Gary & Trish James

7:00 pm Novena to St. Michael the Archangel

Thurs., Sept. 28 10:00am  Mass at Palisade Gardens
12:05 pm { Mark Umali -Family
7:00 pm Novena to St. Michael the Archangel

Friday, September 29 St. Michael, St. Gabriel, St. Raphael, Archangels
Feast Day 5:00 pm In Honour of St. Michael -Jane

26th Sunday in Ordinary Time  Sat., Sept. 30 5:00 pm Missa Pro Popula
Sunday, Oct. 1 -9:00 am 1 Marlene Stegmayer -Stegmayer Family -11:00 am 1 Dec. Members of Woolacott Family -Family

Sacramental Preparation: Please spread the word...Parent Meeting for First Reconciliation/First
Holy Communion (Grade 2 or higher) is Tuesday, Sept. 26 at 6:10 pm in St. Michael’s School and Parent
Meeting for Confirmation (Grade 7 or higher) Wednesday, September 27 at 6:10 pm in the Parish Centre.

e On Sunday, October 1st, the National Life Chain will conduct its annual prayer witness on "village” sidewalks

.‘[ l’ e throughout North America. COME JOIN IN COBOURG for this peaceful demonstration and prayer from 2:00

- pm to 3:00 pm at the corner of Elgin St. and William St. For more information, contact Jennifer Riccio al 905

C V7 l’n 373-8306. Following this march, all are invited 1o the Parish Cenlre for fellowship and refreshments. Our witness,
Lord willing, will again change hearts, and save lives.

Sept. 25th) in the school yard parking lot. The PYNCCDSBoard will mark an area and
are asking that no cars park on the painted lines.

The Knights of Columbus want to thank alt those who donated their used glasses for the needy. We have received
over 100 pairs if glasses so far. Let's keep it up.
Thank-you all those who attended the Knights of Columbus Breakfast Butfet on Sunday September 10 2023. The
next Breakfast Buffet will be on Sunday 8 October, 2023 at tge Columbus Community Centre, 232 Spencer St. E. Between 9
AM & 11:30 AM. ADULTS : $17 /CHILDREN {5 TO 12 YEARS} : $5
Any Catholic men who are interested in joining the Knights of Columbus can now join online.
For information call Pat Romano at 289-691-2435 or email at - romano.pj@gmail.com.




